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I have just had the most wonderful month. I spent the first 

week and a half getting the last few bits organised to bring 

Pioneer out sailing. What a trip it was! One of our Trustees 

chartered the boat for him and his family to sail her down 

to the Isles of Scilly.  

 

 

We had gorgeous sunny weather almost 

the entire time. We spent one day, tacking 

through the Solent with perfect wind and 

a good opportunity to show off the lovely 

Pioneer. When we arrived at the Scilly’s we 

had a magical tour of the islands where we 

went seal spotting, hill walking and cowry 

shell hunting. It is such a beautiful 

peaceful place.  



 

On the way back, we spent a couple of days 

in Torquay waiting out some unfavourable 

weather. We travelled to some of the villages 

around the area, Salcombe, Brixham, 

Dartmouth and Dartmouth Park. It was 

really nice to see more of the South coast. I 

am looking forward to doing more sailing in 

the coming months. 

 

 
 

 

 


